
 

 

 

Notice of Extension 

RFQ22-4935-PRO – SPC Situational Analysis of the State of Pacific Culture and Creative 
industries 

 

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ22-4935-

PRO – SPC Situational Analysis of the State of Pacific Culture and Creative industries has been 

extended to 8th February 2023, 23.59pm Fiji time. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. For further information/clarification please 

contact taitusia@spc.int, cc’ing rfq@spc.int  

Date of extension notice: 01 February 2023 
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